Bay Music Boosters – Oct. 15, 2014

Attendance:

Liese Nainiger, Pres.

Iris McDonald, V.P.

CaroleLynn Stradtman, Treasurer

Pat Murphy, Corresponding Sec.

Julie Harms, Recording Sec.

Darren Allen, BHS Band Director
Jacob DiNofrio, BHS Band student teacher
Kate LaBatte, Asst. Rockette Advisor
Devon Gess, BHS Choir Director
Carrie Singler, BHS Orchestra Director
Susan Evans
Katie Jennings

Director's Reports

Mr. Allen

- Senior night will be Oct. 31; Varsity concert will be Nov. 3. CD/DVD order form is available. No money at time of purchase.
- -Thank you to all parent volunteers at football games and band festivals.

Mr. Allen for Mr. Awad

- -Thank you for welcoming the 8th graders who played with the marching band on Oct. 10th.
- -Bay Middle School will receive a new baritone saxophone. The boosters will pay for it.

Mrs. Singler

- Oct. 24 there will be a pizza party and showing of the movie "Psycho" for Orchestra members. They will be playing a piece from "Psycho" at the Oct. 29th show.
- Oct. 29 Fall Orchestra concert needs chaperones.
- Dec. 10 Holiday concert needs chaperones and volunteers to donate cookies.

Ms. LaBatte

-Wrapping up the season. Looking forward to the Varsity Show and getting ready for basketball season.

Mrs. Nainiger for Mrs. Gess

- -Oct. 21 Fall Choral concert performing an arrangement by H. Leslie Adams.
- -Planning a trip to New York City with choral students; deposit for NY trip is due Oct. 22; ties were purchased for freshmen choir.

Treasurer's Report

Mrs. Stradtman

- -The budget is available online on the Bay Music Boosters website.
- -Overbudget on new instruments. Mrs. Nainiger is planning a fundraiser with 5 Guys to raise the money. "Burgers for Bari"

New Business

- The new ties for freshman choir are zip ties and need to be labeled.
- Varsity concert ticket prices \$6/\$4. Volunteers are needed for ticket sales for the Varsity Concert on Nov. 3.
- Pointsettia sales will be from Nov. 1 Dec. 4 with pick up Dec. 13.
- Mr. Martin would like the Boosters to take on the holiday decorating for the auditorium.
- There will be a fundraiser at Five Guys for the new baritone saxophone on Nov. 18. Details to follow.
- Pat Murphy has updated the Booster website.
- Amy Wirtz, uniform mom, reported that some of the students are not taking care of the uniforms, some of them are on scholarship. What can be done to remedy this?
- Tax id number has been forwarded to directors.

Meeting adjourned.